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Correction of above news release

January 21, 1966

The news release issued from the University of California, San Diego on January 21, 1966 concerning the
"First Successful Use of Magnetic Nuclei as a Coolant," failed to give credit to the members of the scientific staff
who performed the work.

The first paragraph should read: "Experimental research in a previously inaccessible range of temperatures is
beginning in the Department of Physics of the University of California, San Diego with .............

The fourth paragraph should read: "These conditions have been met by Dr. John Goodkind, Assistant
Professor of Physics, and his student, Boyd Osgood, and the first results are reported in the .............

This release was prepared by the staff in the UCSD Department of Physics and they are most anxious that the
above additions be made. Thank you for your cooperation.
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